
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Board of Commissioners of the Humboldt Bay Harbor, Recreation and 
Conservation District announces a Special Meeting to be held on April 15, 
2014 at 12:00 p.m. in the Woodley Island Marina Meeting Room, Eureka, CA. 
The purpose of the Special Meeting is for the Board to consider the purchase 
of a dredge. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


